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Roisin Feeney 
Senior Environment Advisor 
Parkes to Narromine Inland Rail Project
Level 16, 180 Ann Street, 

Brisbane QLD 4000

24/06/2020

Dear Ms Feeney

Inland Rail P2N (Project SSI-7475-PA-21)
Incident Notification

I refer to the Incident Notification reference number EPA-110124 which was submitted in relation to
an incident dated 13 June 2020, in accordance with Condition A39 of the consent for the Inland Rail
Project (SSI-7475-PA-21). 

The Department has reviewed the document and is satisfied that it meets the requirements of
Condition A39, and notes that the incident giving rise to the notification assessed as not causing or
threatening material harm to the environment.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on phone number (02)
6229 9707.

Yours sincerely 

Katrina O'Reilly
Team Leader - Compliance
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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